
Welcome
to the

Bunny Bulletin

Bunny Bulletin Committee Subscribing to the Bunny Bulletin

Perhaps you would like to arrange a sub-
scription for a friend or relative with Bunny 
connections?

The Subscription is currently £8 per annum

Writing to or Advertising in the Bulletin

Each Month our Web Page will give you a Taste of the Content
of the Bunny Bulletin by including the Editorial

and Information on the Village Events for the Month.

The Bunny Bulletin is the Bunny Village monthly magazine.  It was founded in September 1998 and is 
distributed free of charge to every household and business in the Parish of Bunny.

It is produced by a team of volunteers and is funded by Bunny Parish Council and advertising.

The Editorial Committee is conscious that the population of Bunny is constantly changing and  is 
aware that the sense of community that many of us value is in danger of being lost.  By promoting vil-
lage activities and events, raising issues that affect the life of the village, giving a voice to Bunny resi-
dents and supporting local businesses and trades-people, we hope to foster a sense of belonging in  
those who live in our village. 

     

Editor: Kate Hunt
Treasurer: & Diary Editor:              Heather Paul 
Invoicing and Minutes :             Chris Brown 

If you are not a Bunny resident but would like to 
receive a copy then you may like to take out an 
annual subscription.

.

Initial inquiries should be made by letter, includ-
ing a stamped addressed envelope, to Mrs. 
Heather Paul, 148, Loughborough Road, Bunny, 
Nottingham, NG11 6QS.

Send your copy to:   

editor@bunny152.plus.com 

Advertising - Please mark your emails ”BB adver-
tising” and include your trading name.

We reserve the right to refuse copy or advertising 
material and to edit material as considered appro-
priate.                   

plus postage and packing



EDITORIAL

JUNE 2 0 11

Kate
e ditor@bu nn y15 2 .plu s .com

Before you do anything else, turn to the centre pages of this month’s 
Bunny Bulletin.  There you will find your programme for the Parkyns Mid-
summer Festival that is taking place on the weekend of the 24th - 26th 
June.  On behalf of the many who have been involved in the planning of 
the Festival (which we hope will become an annual event), may I urge you 
to support their efforts and join in (or even offer to help - see page 19).  
On page 20 there is more detail about Bunny School Strawberry Fayre 
and on page 20 there is an invitation for you or your children, to partici-
pate in the Bunny Fun Run (you don’t even have to run - it can be a walk 
involving friends, neighbours, babies in buggies and the dog!).

Whilst on the subject of walks, Jan and Dave describe the course for the 
Fun Run in their tenth article on Bunny walks, “Bunny and Beyond”, on 
page 18.

We always mention new advertisements in the editorial and this month 
we have one for Stanford Hall Car Boot Sale on page 47, and Mascari 
Kitchens have sent us a bright, new, modern image for their advertise-
ment on page 7.

Look inside for reports on events that have taken place in May, and for 
ideas for places to go, and things to do, in June.  One of the really impor-
tant things to do at the very beginning of the month, is to make sure that 
your house frontage and grass verge is spick and span in time for the 
judging of the Best Kept Village Competition. - more from Pete about this 
on page 31. Looking ahead to July, see page 37 for details of where to 
buy your tickets for the Windblowers Concert.

Finally, we have news of the passing of Frank Gorton of Loughborough 
Road. We will be including an obituary in next month’s edition.  In the 
meanwhile, our thoughts are with his widow Margaret at this sad time.



Wednesday 
June 8th 

“Visit to Baxter’s Farm” 

We will visit Baxter’s Farm  gar-
den at Willoughby on the Wolds ,

Members are asked to meet at 
the farm at 7p.m.  

St Mary the Virgin,
Parish Church of Bunny with Bradmore

...over tea & coffee
with cakes, etc.

Fortnightly on Wednesday afternoons from
3pm to 5pm on 

8th June & 22nd June

Drop in and have a chat.
All ages welcome!

Please note the new day and time

St. Mary the Virgin,
Bunny

Join us for coffee and biscuits on 
Saturday 28th May

from 10.30 a.m. — 12 .30 p.m.

Please note that the June Open Church will be replaced by the
Parkyns’ Midsummer Festival events

There will be chance to see the costumes
that have been made for the Parkyns’ Weekend

and an opportunity to try them on.

There will be goods for sale as part of the
“Talents”  fundraising initiative

including some plants - both vegetable and ornamental.

Christopher will have his second-hand books for sale.

And you will be able to buy tickets for the Windblowers concert.

. 

BUNNY AND BRADMORE 
W.I.

Mo llie  Wo o ds

At our April meeting we 
enjoyed a talk by Mick 
Thompson about the 
Flora and Fauna of Rushcliffe Country 
Park. We were surprised to learn of the 
huge variety of birds and wild flowers.

In May we held our AGM and, on June 
20th, June Piggott will talk at Bradmore 
Community Hall  on “The History of 
Save the Children”



Bunny Bulletin is  printed by Perspektiv Blue Innovative Direct Marketing

Telephone 0115 9500510       Fax 0115  9243084     www..perspectivblue.co.uk

Nottingham Wind Ensemble

Saturday 2nd July 
At 7.30p.m

In the Church of  St. Mary the Virgin, Bunny

£8 in advance
£9 at the door

Including
refreshments

Windblowers      0115 9410543
Roy Baker          0115 9211520
Mike Peregrine  0115 9842431
Kate Hunt   0115 9847090

Raising Funds for Bunny Church

Tickets

Including
refreshments

For tickets and more
information, contact:

Nottingham Wind Ensemble are a community wind band of mixed age 
and ability who perform a wide variety of music to suit all tastes whilst 
raising money for charity.  They have kindly agreed to help us.

So please come along and have a pleasant night out. 

The programme will include;
Miss Saigon, Mancini Magic, Light Cavalry Overture,

and ‘O Fortuna’ from Carmina Burana
There will be something for everyone!

(bringing a cushion for your seat
will enhance the experience!)

Last time was a sell-out so don’t delay
Make sure you buy your tickets today!
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